STATE PRESIDENT-ELECT’S MESSAGE

I want to take this opportunity to thank all who supported me for President-Elect.  It is a humbling experience.  Kathy and I have enjoyed visiting with so many Elks this past year.  We hope to meet many more along the way.  You are all the life blood of our Association.
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I have been asked to spread the word of our three great charities.  You will be hearing more how we can support our State Major Project, Wisconsin Benevolent Fund and the Elks National Foundation.  These help drive us, as Elks, and help spread the great works of Elkdom.
I have a task for our Leading Knights.  I want to schedule the State President visits as soon as possible.  Plan ahead and place the date on your calendar.  Please contact me so I can place it on the schedule.  I will do my best to accommodate your date.  Dates coming in first will be considered first.  I also ask Lodges to include me on your mailing list.  I am okay with receiving it via email.  Here is my contact information:

          Jerry Brien, President-Elect

          217 Hayes Street

         Kaukauna, WI  54130

         e-mail:  gbrien@new.rr.com
         920-766-2649 (H) or 920-680-0593

Kathy and I look forward to joining Nikki and Ron as we spread their good work of “Service
 Before Self”. 
Jerry

Jerry Brien
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